
 

 

Beloved Jennifer  
 
Happy happy New Year. I hope you are doing great. Sorry for 
the delay in replying.  
 
Its so good to read your email again. I have received the 
picture.i know God will bless the secretary for her contributions 
to the union.  
 
Projects are ongoing. I and some few members spent 
Christmas with an orphanage home we gave them food items, 
sanitary items as well as Clothings.  
 
I personally organized a party for the sunday school children.My 
motive was to make every child happy during this festive 
season.  
 
This season has been a busy one but its all for a good cause.  
May God bless you. Hoping to read more from you.  
 
Happy new Year  
Regards 
Joyceline 


